479. R Malone

I am a current educational author of history text books, aimed at secondary students. This is already a very small market that has very limited financial returns given the hundreds of hours I’ve spent researching, writing and drafting. Hence, the returns from the Copyright agency are important as every bit of financial assistance rewards the effort I have gone to to help students learn. Allowing others to use or copy my work without permission, and therefore without payment, is simply not fair in any field of professional expertise. Hence, please register my disagreement with the proposed changes to the statutory license scheme.
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